
TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

TO RESIDENTS AND TAXPAYERS OF THE TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN AND 

OTHER INTERESTED PARTIES: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Inland Wetlands Commission will hold a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at the Mildred A. Wakeley Recreation and Community Center, 7 

Linsley Street, in Room 2 at 7:00 PM., to consider the following application. A copy of this 

notice is filed in the Town Clerk’s Office.  

 

1. #I23-06  Application of Frank Izaguirre, Grants, LLC, Applicant, Charles & Katherine Casey,  

                     Owners, relative to 19 Valley Brook Lane, (Map 45, Lot 107), seeking a Permit to  

                   Conduct Regulated Activity. Plan Entitled: Culvert Replacement Plan, Property  

                   Located at #19 Valley Brook Lane, North Haven, Connecticut. Prepared by:         

                   Criscuolo Engineering, LLC. Dated: 3/27/2023. Scale: 1”= 10’. R-20 Zoning  

                   District. 

 

Frank H. Bumsted, Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE NORTH HAVEN CITIZEN ON THE FOLLOWING 

DATES: 

    FRIDAY, MAY 12, 2023 

    FRIDAY, MAY 19, 2023 

 

 

Please forward the bill and affidavit to the Land Use Department, North Haven Town Hall 

Annex, 5 Linsley Street, North Haven, CT 06473.    


